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General Order #4  

SERIES 2014-2015 

September 30, 2014 

 

Brothers of the Department of the Chesapeake, 

I am pleased to announce the mid-year Department Commander’s Commendations for 

Camp Excellence. 

 

The Lincoln-Cushing Camp No. 2 is commended for their hosting of the sesquicentennial 

anniversary ceremonies of Arlington National Cemetery, 30 May 2014.  This event was well 

attended by the SUVCW, Allied Orders, US Army, and citizens of the United States.  By their 

actions they demonstrated the good work of the Order and did honor to our ancestors. 

 

The Antietam Camp No. 3 is commended for their planning and participation in the 

sesquicentennial of the Battle of Monocacy on 9 July 2014.  This event joined the SUVCW, 

ASUVCW, SCV, UDC and the National Park Service together to mark a significant milestone in 

our history. By their actions they demonstrated the good work of the Order and did honor to our 

ancestors. 

 

The James A. Garfield Camp No. 1 is commended for their planning of and participation 

in the Maj Gen James B. McPherson sesquicentennial ceremony held in Washington DC on 22 

July 2014.  This ceremony joined the Military Order of the Loyal Legion of the US the SUVCW, 

and the National Park Service together to mark a significant milestone in our history. By their 

actions they demonstrated the good work of the Order and did honor to our ancestors. 

 

The Sgt James H. Harris Camp No. 38 is commended for their participation and display 

at the 152nd anniversary of the Battle of New Market Heights re-enactment in Henrico Co. VA 

on 27 and 28 September 2014.   Over 2000 visitors saw their display and visitors from as far as 

Sweden learned about the SUVCW and our mission.  By their actions they demonstrated the 

good work of the Order and did honor to our ancestors. 

 

Office of the Department Commander  

Robert D. Pollock 

3504 Wilson Street 

City of Fairfax, VA 22030-2936 

rdpsuvcw@gmail.com 

mailto:rdpsuvcw@gmail.com


2 

 

The Irish Brigade Camp No. 4 is commended for their participation and display at the 

152nd anniversary of the Battle of New Market Heights re-enactment in Henrico Co. VA on 27 

and 28 September 2014.   Over 2000 visitors saw their display and visitors from as far as Sweden 

learned about the SUVCW and our mission.  By their actions they demonstrated the good work 

of the Order and did honor to our ancestors. 

 

 In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty we are bound. 

 

Ordered this 30th day of September 2014   Attest: 

 

Robert D. Pollock      Michael A. Paquette  

Commander, Department of the Chesapeake   Secretary, Department of the Chesapeake 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War   Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  

 


